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January 11, 2019

Greetings Parents and Happy 2019!

With school back in session for the spring semester, we have been reviewing several items on campus.
To better understand the students’ learning experience at MIMS, students were given a survey to be
completed in class back in November 2018. The results will be shared at the next PTO meeting,
Wednesday January 16, 2019 at 5:30 PM. While there is an overwhelming amount of positive feedback,
there are some areas for growth. One of these areas is around student safety.

Student safety is always our priority. Prior to the break, students were reminded to follow our
expectations and HISD Student Code of Conduct. Administration, teachers, and student representatives
spoke to the students on different occasions. Students were reminded of expectations in various
settings: grade levels as a whole, targeted classes, and individually.

Although we have been addressing individual poor choices that can compromise student safety, it is
brought to our attentions that, with over 150 middle school students in the gym for morning “free play”,
safety cannot be adequately supervised. Therefore, free play in the morning has been suspended until
further notice. Students are encouraged to work independently, speak with the students nearby quietly,
or eat breakfast.

We will continue to remind students of the expectations at MIMS and would like your support. Please
speak with your child at home and remind them of our expectations and to follow HISD Student Code of
Conduct at all time.

Sincerely
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Chaoli ng Gina Colién
Principal Assistant Principal
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